
 

 

 

Office of the Warden 
County of Middlesex, 399 Ridout Street North, London Ontario  N6A 2P1 

cburghardtjesson@middlesex.ca  
 

 

July 6, 2021 

Re: Middlesex-London Paramedic Service, Vaccination Clinic 

 

Dear Ms. Moran 

 

I am writing to thank you for your generous hospitality and allowing us to host the 
Covid19 Vaccination clinic at your facility on June 24 & 25, 2021. 

 

During this event, numerous people including in-car and walk-ups were very 

thankful for allowing us to utilize this space to provide this important initiative to the 

public, even gaining local media attention. 

 

Together with the collaboration of Cargill and Middlesex-London Paramedic 
Service, we were able to administer 990 vaccines over the two days. 

 
 
Yours truly 

 
Cathy Burghardt-Jesson 
Warden Middlesex County 
Mayor Lucan Biddulph 
 
 
 
 
 
 


